
 

𝗣𝗜𝗟 𝗖𝗲𝗹𝗲𝗯𝗿𝗮𝘁𝗲𝘀 𝗦𝗶𝗻𝗴𝗮𝗽𝗼𝗿𝗲'𝘀 𝗡𝗮𝘁𝗶𝗼𝗻𝗮𝗹 𝗗𝗮𝘆 𝘄𝗶𝘁𝗵 𝗙𝗮𝗺𝗶𝗹𝗶𝗲𝘀! 

 

Yesterday, PIL celebrated Singapore's 58th birthday alongside the nation at our 

new Singapore head office in Guoco Midtown. This is our first National Day 

celebrations at the new premise since we first moved here in April 2023. 

 

Our staff brought along their families and loved ones to join in the celebrations 

over a sumptuous feast and a live telecast of the National Day Parade. They even 

managed to get a bird's-eye view of the widely-anticipated fireworks segment 

from the comforts of our office space! 

 

At PIL, we work hard, and we also have fun together. As we remain devoted to 

delivering the best services to our customers, we also put priority in our staff 

welfare by creating a positive, family-like work environment through fun-filled 

initiatives like this! 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


